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October 31st Citrus Halloween Parade 
November 5th Kindergarten Faire 
November 7th Awards assembly 
November 8th-11th No school 
November 12th PTA meeting 
 

Do you or someone you know have a child 
turning 5 next year? If so please join us at the 
Chico Unified annual Kindergarten Faire where 
you will be able to meet the Principals and 
Kindergarten teachers from all the Chico 
Unified Schools. This is a great opportunity to 
meet the amazing Kindergarten teachers and 
get all your questions answered! 
 
When: November 5th from 5:30 to 7:00 
Where: Marsh Jr. High 

Come join us every Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Friday at 7:45 am for running club! Our 
amazing students have ran just over 2300 
miles already! Families are always welcome to 
join. No signing up just come on out.  

Citrus Families, 

It is a busy time here at Citrus with the end of 
the trimester approaching. We are looking 
forward to having our families visit campus for 
parent/teacher conferences. If you have not 
set up a date for conferencing yet, please 
contact your child’s teacher to set up a 
meeting time. 

This Thursday is our annual Citrus Halloween 
Parade and we will begin at 8:30. We will take 
two laps around the track and then return to 
the classrooms. The best viewing of the parade 
will be from the interior of the track. Please be 
sure to send your student a change of clothes 
for after the parade. Please do not send 
costumes with blood, weapons or overly scary 
masks. 

The weather has changed quickly and the 
mornings are very cold. Please send your 
student to school with a coat that has their 
name inside. If the coats have names we can 
get them returned most times when they are 
left on the playground. 

Have a fun and safe Halloween! 

 

Mrs. Payne 

 



Help Citrus keep our lost and found 
from overflowing by making sure to 
Label your children's belongings so 
they don’t end up lost. Our lost and 
found quickly fills up and the best 
way to prevent that is clearly 

marking your children's belongings. 

 

Parents and pastries is November 
21st at 7:30 am in room 23. Come 
enjoy some coffee and pastries 
with your child and spend time 
reading with them.  

If your child receives breakfast, 
please make sure to stop by the 
cafeteria first and get their breakfast then bring it with 
you. 

Children will not be admitted without a parent. 

 

October 31st is the Citrus Costume 

Parade. Children are welcome to come 

wearing their school friendly costumes. 

Please NO masks, weapons, blood or 

gore. Please make sure your child has a 

change of clothes for after the Parade.  

 

 

 

 

The Citrus PTA membership drive 

WINNING classes are Mrs. Lundburg’s 

class and Mrs. Parker’s class! 

Congratulations to the classes that had 

the most memberships! Enjoy your Root 

Beer Float party! 

Please remember toys are not allowed at 

school unless they are requested by a 

teacher.  

 

 

 

When dropping off or picking up your 

child please be aware of our Citrus 

neighbors, and do not block their 

driveways. Please do not park in the 

yellow bus zone on 4​th​
 Ave. or leave your 

vehicle unattended in the white pickup 

zone on Citrus Ave. Chico PD comes by 

periodically and tickets vehicles in these 

zones.  

 

It’s very important that a parent or guardian notify the 

office when a child is absent. When there is no 

verification within 3 school days, the absences are 

considered unexcused and the student truant. (Ed Code 

48260). If you have any questions regarding an absence 

or your child’s attendance record, please feel free to 

call and speak with Diana in the office at 890-3107 x131 

it is available 24 hours.  


